
We want to hear from you!
 

 Enhancing Access to Special Education and Links
to Justice Research & Advocacy Initiative is looking

to engage with the Black community to create
helpful resources. 

 
Join us to share your stories, experiences, and
recommendations around special education.

 
 

Calling all African
Caribbean Black

Students!

Do you have experience
navigating the special

education system?
 

 
 

For more information on how to get involved, please leave
your contact info in the survey below:

https://forms.gle/EcFBw78D33rTAgKS9
 

Contact us at: links2justice@gmail.com
 

https://forms.gle/JL1cY9aSq2u1B2nQ9

